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Community member 11, Portland: I personally witnessed repeated abuse by the PPB 

with chemical and “less lethal” munitions. This happened nightly in the spring, 

summer and fall of 2020. The overwhelming majority of these events, citizens were 

doing nothing other than pea ring their first amendment right. 

 


